
La Chronique

Chamonix, France, June 11, 2005. We have been informed that mountain rescue base 
Jean-Jacques Mollaret that is established close to Chamonix at Les Bois will be open to the 
public next Saturday June 26, 2005, between 10h00 and 17h00.

Two flight demonstrations are expected at 11h00 and 15h00. Dynamic rescue demonstrations 
are also foreseen. 

This will probably be the latest opportunity for the public to admire an operational Securite Civile’s 
Alouette III in Chamonix. As a matter of fact, this helicopter should be replaced during the next 
weeks by an EC145 similar to that used by Gendarmerie Nationale Detachement for almost two 
years now from Les Bois. 

Thanks to Pierre FOURQUET.

Open Door at Base Jean-Jacques Mollaret.

www.alouettelama.com
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